Bobby Adkins

From: Lori Cooper <lorilyncooper@me.com>
Sent: Wednesday, August 27, 2025 2:01 PM

To: Bobby Adkins **Cc:** Audrey Fesik

Subject: McNab House and Park

This Message Is From an Untrusted Sender

You have not previously corresponded with this sender.

Dear Mr Adkins,

As a District 1 resident, I'm respectfully requesting you refrain from holding the McNab House Park meeting tonight. The city has been closed for the month of August, including commissioners. Having an important meeting that could impact the future of districted 1 and the residents while the city is still on hiatus doesn't show transparency for our community. The commissioners have an upcoming budget meeting, and should be postponed until after the budget has been passed. Thank you

Respectfully, Lorilyn Cooper 1031 NE 28 Ave Pompano Beach, FL 33062

Sent from my iPad